
 

 

Comments invited on draft guidelines for Consumer IoT Security 

    

                        F.No. :  2-16/2018-IoT/TEC 

It is brought to your kind notice that TEC has been working on “Security by design  

principles in M2M devices manufacturing”  and “National Trust Center (NTC) for M2M 

devices and applications”.   

These work items are the part of TRAI recommendations on “Spectrum, Roaming and 

QoS related requirements in Machine-to-Machine Communications” and accepted by 
DoT. 
As a first step towards implementation of National Trust Center, draft guidelines for 
Consumer IoT Security have been prepared based on international standards and the 
best practices.  It is the subset of the draft document under progress on the above 
mentioned work-items.   
It is requested to give your valuable comments on these guidelines in the attached 
proforma by 15th Jan 2021 by sending an email to Mr. Shekhar Singh (ad.iot-
tec@gov.in), and cc to namrata.singh51@gov.in, dirsd1.tec@gov.in   
 
Click here for proforma for giving comments 
 
Click here for draft guidelines for Consumer IoT Security 
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